
Newsletter 
Wednesday, March 1, 2017. 

Bells Point School 

P.O Box 520 

Air Ronge, SK  S0J 3G0 

Ph: (306) 425-5600 

Fax: (306) 425-5700 

Dates to Remember: 

 

Mar. 7- Staff Meeting.  

  Kindergartens dismissed at 

  1:30 P.M. and Grades 1-4  

  at 2:15 P.M. 

Mar. 16- Report Cards 1:00-6:00 

  Kindergarten will be  

  dismissed at 11:30 A.M. and 

   Grades 1-4 At Noon. 

Parents/Guardians 

Please DO NOT send your child to school sick.  If your child is too sick to go outside for 

 recess and need to stay in we recommend they stay home.  

                                   Thank you for your cooperation. 

Cooperation is working together for 

the good of everyone.  It is a  

willingness to respect others and to 

follow rules which keep everyone safe 

and happy.  Cooperation is being helpful 

to one another, sharing the load.  It is 

joining others in order to do something 

that cannot be done alone. 

PARENTS/GUARDIANS/

VISITORS 

There will be absolutely NO PARKING  

OR STOPPING in the front of the 

school. This is a school bus zone. 

 Unauthorized vehicles will be towed.  

This is for the safety of our students. 

Thank you, your cooperation is  

Appreciated. 



Reminder! 

 

If you need to speak to a  

teacher, please phone during the 

breaks. 

Recesses-10:15A.M.& 2:15 P.M. 

Lunch-12:00 P.M. 

Stanley Mission Ski Poker 

Loppet 

These are the winners of the  

Stanley Mission ski poker loppet 

that took place on Saturday,  

February 11, 2017. 

Hayden Lafaver $50.00 

Autumn Keighley $40.00 

Jack Vander-Kratch $25.00 

Congratulations!! 

Dentist 

The dentist will be in our school every Mondays, 

Thursdays, and Fridays. If you have any concerns 

about your child’s teeth please call Amelia  

306-425-5300. 

Hot Lunch 

Mondays-  Grilled cheese and Soup. 

Tuesdays-  Ham/Turkey Sliders with 

   Mashed Potatoes.  

Wednesday- Special Meal 

Thursdays-  Pasta and Meat Sauce.  

Fridays-  Soup and buns. 

 Lunch Program 

 

The lunch program is for EMERGENCY  

PURPOSES.  Please phone the school if 

you need this program. 

School Ski Championships 

These students participated in the 

School Ski Championships on February 

10, 2017. 

Hayden Lafaver, Nena Ballantyne, Jack 

Vander-kratch, Autumn Keighley, Chris-

topher John Bird, Ashton Cook, Rose 

Halkett, Louise Mckenzie and Sierra 

Cook. 

Parents/Guardians 

What address is on your child (s)  

registration form is where your child 

will be going UNLESS you make  

arrangements with your child  

BEFORE school to avoid any confusions 

Thanks! 


